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DueDue to a winter storm our morning sessions were cancelled. 
We met at Kildee Hall on the ISU campus for lunch and the 
meeting that followed.  28 members were in attendance.  
Board members in attendance were David Beary, Kim 
Holding, Duly Zwiefel, Carolyn Hasbrook, Sandee McKee, 
Marlys Derscheid, Chris Austin, Chad Dopheide, Rebecca 
Howe, and associate directors Phil Duey and George Lytle.  
MembersMembers in attendance were Peggy Auwerda, Derek 
Steward, Kevin Steward, Jessica Beatty, Shirley Mervine, 
Stephanie Eliasen, Brenda Irlbeck, Dale and Kimberly 
Dornbier, Jill Ostrander, Carla Clark, Meg Hughes, Deb 
Knoll, John Nuhn, Susie Berreguard, Skie Campbell, 
William Shull, and Lori Christiansen
 President David Beary introduced our new Treasurer 
Brenda Irlbeck and explained how he had checked the 
by-laws and appointed Brenda to this position based on the 
resignation of a previous board member.  Previous Treasurer 
Rebecca Howe will continue on the board but retire as trea-
surer.  David reviewed the new website that Leah Erickson is 
working on. Leah was unable to attend, but the website was 
well received and on display through out the meeting.well received and on display through out the meeting.
A number of door prizes were awarded.
 1:15 President David Beary called the meeting to order. A 
roll call sheet was passed around and everyone was asked to 
introduce themselves. 
 Minutes from the last annual meeting were published in 
the Annual Meeting handout. There were no corrections or 
additions. Duly Zwiefel moved to approve them. Carolyn 
Hasbrook seconded and the motion carried.
 Treasurer’s report was also published.  There was no dis-
cussion. Duly Zwiefel moved to approve them. Phil Duey 
seconded and the motion carried.
 President’s Report.  President David Beary stated that we 
needed to get our By-laws published on the new website so 
that they were available to all and that we need to do a better 
job of following them and as well as our Policies and Proce-
dures.  Our by-laws state that we can have 12-30 board 
members.  In order to be on the board people need to have 
been Iowa Horse Council members previously and have 
beenbeen active on an equine related committee.  Marilyn Bender 
has informed David that she is going to take a year off of the 
board.  Our new treasurer will take the board position that 
was vacated by Angela Tiejens.  Chris Austin was appointed 
to the board in 2018 taking the position that became avail-
able with the resignation of Katie Stout.  In 2018 there were 
four board members who had not been attending meeting or 
participating in any fashion.  David sent them a letter asking 
if they would be participating. Two of these people resigned, 
one was up for re-election and did not run, and one stated 
they would like to continue on the board and has been active.





















Aention: Breed Organizations, Saddle Clubs and all other horse groups! We need your calendar information to include on this page. If you want the Iowa Horse world to know about your 
shows, meetings, or any events, let us help you promote your event by publishing it on our calendar page! If you don't send it to us, how will we know about it?

Calendar of Events
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